
 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

 

 

To:   Bill Hanson 

   School Board Members 

 

From:   Kerry M. Leider   

 

Date:   April 23, 2014 

 

Re:   Quote #4165-1 – Annual Inspection and Service to Boilers 

 

Quotes were solicited from seven contractors for the Annual Inspection and Service to Boilers.  

Three (3) quotes were received in response to the School District’s request for quotes covering 

the period from July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015.  The quote received from General Heating 

did not meet the minimum qualifications for this work as set forth in the quote document.  ABE 

Environmental Systems, 806 East 4
th

 Street, Duluth, MN 55805 complied with the intent of the 

contractor qualifications and provided a quote with an estimated value of $19,847.00. 

  

Recommendation:                         

It is recommended the School Board approve entering into a contract with ABE Environmental 

Systems to complete the work defined in Quote #4165-1 – Annual Inspection and Service to 

Boilers for a total estimated annual amount of $19,847.00. 

 

Attached please find the Quote Tab.  This is a new contract category and, therefore, a 

comparison to other years is not available at this time. 

     

Attachments 

 


